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Dear Parents 

 

This week we found out that the current Covid restrictions are in place for 

another four weeks.  The infection rate in Cornwall has leapt so I am asking that 

we all continue our good work and keep Cusgarne safe.  If your child of a family 

member is showing signs or symptoms of Covid – please book a test and self-

isolate until the results are known. 

 

The teachers have started the parent-teacher consultations by ‘phone.  We 

have had a few phone calls which have been unanswered so we will keep 

trying.   

 

On Tuesday, Tempest came in for class photos.  They will be sending us through 

bespoke codes for our school so parents can order direct with them.  Once 

received, we will send the information home via Arbor. 

 

Next week is Safety Week.  Alongside this bulletin is a letter giving parents 

information about the NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe initiative  together with a link 

to resources for parents to use at home.  We will be using the school resources 

from the NSPCC during the week which covers a broad range of topics.  We will 

also be taking part in the mini police programme which includes dressing up, 

road safety and on-line safety.  We will round off the week with a visit from the 

RNLI to talk to us about water safety and staying safe at the beach. 

 

Children in Reception year – the school vision nurse will be visiting on Tuesday for 

vision screening of the children in our Reception year.  If you do not want your 

child checked, please email us at hello@cusgarne.org 
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A message from Mrs Holmes: 

 

 

Dear Cusgarne Families 

After 11 happy years at Cusgarne, I am writing to let you all know, that I will be 

leaving school at the end of the term.  My decision has been a difficult one to 

make but my life is now moving in another direction, and I am going to give 

more time to my family. 

Cusgarne School is such a special place and you will never really know how 

dedicated all of the staff are.  Behind the school doors, they work tirelessly to 

give the best for every child.  I will miss my friends and I will miss seeing the 

children. 

It has been a privilege watching your children grow and learn to spread their 

wings!  From the small and sometimes shy, little ones to the mature, confident 

and thoroughly lovely big ones who leave us to begin new adventures.   

You will probably see me out and about on my walks so please stop and say ‘Hi’ 

or give me a big wave! 

With fondest love 

Clare Holmes 

 

 

Have a super weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


